Budget Scrutiny – work programme 2009
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Unless otherwise stated, there will be a briefing for members only at 9.30am followed by the full meeting at 9.45am

From July onward the committee will receive Revenue and Capital budget monitoring reports, including a Think Efficiency
	Wednesday 2 December

	Budget Consultation
	Members asked for further consideration of the budget consultation programme for 2010/11 – use of Salford City Radio.
	Geoff Topping,  Head of Accountancy & Exchequer

	Budget Strategy
	Details of the developing budget strategy for 2010/11
	John Spink, City Treasurer 

	Treasury Management Strategy
	Half year review - a progress report on the treasury management strategy  2009/10
	John Spink, City Treasurer

	The use of Unsupported Borrowing
	Information on this follows a request by members 

Included in the capital monitoring report.
	John Spink, City Treasurer

	Sustainable Regeneration
	Information Item - response from the Strategic Director 
	Paul Walker

	Further items for consideration 

	The 2010/2011 Budget
	An examination of the proposed budget including the risk assessment on reserves. 

late January may require a special meeting. 
	John Spink, City Treasurer

	Children’s Services
	Members Requested regular monitoring of the budget and actions proposed to mitigate variances
	Cllr Morris Exec Support Member

Nick Page, Deputy Director Paula Summersfield, Principal Group Accountant

	School balances
	This is being considered by a sub group with Children’s Scrutiny established in September
	Nick Page, Deputy Director Children’s Services

	Housing PFI
	Progress Updates at key intervals 

suggested May and September 2010
	Paul Walker

	Audit Commission

 Value for money benchmarking
	Consideration of annual information from the Audit Commission comparing VFM across authorities
	John Spink / Scrutiny Support

	Building Schools for the Future (BSF)
	Progress Update - 
	Alan Westwood /
Stephen Bradbury

	Accommodation Audit 2009
	Completed Audit and implications for sustainable regeneration directorate & Urban Vision will be completed approx July/August – to be confirmed.
	Paul Walker, Strategic Director Sustainable Regeneration

	Think Efficiency
	Updates will be included in the regular monitoring report also review progress twice a year with Corporate Issues Scrutiny.
	John Spink  / Martin Vickers

	Salford Innovation Forum and 

Business Park
	Detailed report possibly considered with 

Sustainable Regeneration Scrutiny 
	Paul Walker - to be confirmed

	Pay awards / Job Evaluation 
	Captured in the revenue monitoring report.
	John Spink

	Area Based Grant
	Financial aspects of partnership arrangements
	Paul Walker / Chris Marsh

	Global Economic downturn
	Issues arising form the current economic crisis to be outlined when the budget is being considered
	John Spink

	The Housing Revenue Account 
	This concern highlighted by the Audit Commission this needs to be considered within monitoring reports
	Paul Walker 

	Income collection
	Half yearly review – March 2010
	John Spink

	Treasury Management
	Half-yearly review
	John Spink

	Procurement Savings
	Update on achievement of savings targets
 within monitoring reports.
	Gary Amos / John Spink
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